Members of the House Human Services Committee,

My name is Seth Flamm and | reside in District 27. | am asking that you please render
a DO PASS on House Bill 1502.

No one should be coerced into receiving these experimental injections. Healthcare
workers were deemed heroes at the beginning of the pandemic, but soon many were
demonized for simply wanting bodily autonomy and the freedom to make their own
choices. Furthermore, no one should be denied any healthcare by refusing to refuse
these injections. What ever happened to “my body, my choice”? It is absolutely
unacceptable in this great state for anyone to either be coerced into a medical
intervention or denied one based on their personal decisions on these injections.

Thank you for your consideration and for serving North Dakota.



